
 
 

Monday 9 May 2022 

 
Coffee with a Cop 

 

 

Glen Eira City Council, in partnership with Victoria Police, would like to invite residents to take 
part in the face-to-face session of Coffee with a Cop on Tuesday 17 May from 10am to 12pm at 
Fifth Chapter Café in Bentleigh.  

Hosted by Police Inspector Catherine Wilkins, this session will focus on community policing and 
the important of partnership between police, Council and the local community in preventing 
crime in Glen Eira.   

This is the first face-to-face session since early 2020 and will provide an opportunity for 
attendees to interact and connect with local police on community safety issues. 

No bookings are required, and the community is welcome to attend at any time during the 
session.  

Council and Victoria Police are dedicated to the safety and wellbeing of all community members.  
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Media enquiries:  Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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